Minutes of Tenured Faculty Meeting  
January 4, 2006

Tenured faculty members discussed issues of retaining non-tenured faculty, and of hiring new faculty for the positions we have lost this year as a result of resignations.

· Will our applicant pool be seriously reduced by the state of the city?

· How do we recruit the best faculty for our positions?

· How do we retain excellent faculty already in the department.

· How many people will we have to replace within the next 3-5 years.

All these questions need to be considered as we begin our searches. 

Concerns:

· Some people won’t want to come to New Orleans. They haven’t in the past and will very likely not want to in the near future.

· We need to consider how our positions should be configured to get the best people and to offer the best to our students. Candidates need to have more than one specialty. They need to be able to help students with department publications and clubs, and they need to be able to teach service courses. Excellent teaching and service to the department as well as research will be important.

Granted that there will be problems with hiring, we must still get the best possible candidates and not hire unqualified or inferior candidates. The Dean has pledged himself to  preserving our positions.

